# Weekly News – 2<sup>nd</sup> March 2018

# Year 4

Dear Parents & Carers,

Thank you for continuing to ensure your child arrives in school promptly every morning, despite the chilly weather conditions this week.

We have been looking at aspects of Fair Trade in English this week and you may be interested to know that we are coming to the end of Fair Trade Fortnight nationally. Do not be surprised if your child wants to know if the bananas, chocolate, coffee or rice you are buying this weekend is giving the producers a fair price in order to improve their living conditions!

Year 4 Team

# Homework:

#### Y4 Production

We will be sending home song words every week, please encourage your child to read or sing through their words every day. Learning songs and/or poems by heart is part of the curriculum for English and so it will be time well spent for them.

The basic costume for all the children will be black leggings or jogging trousers with a PLAIN, black T-shirt, (long or short sleeved). It would be helpful if you could ensure that your child has these items in plenty of time before the last week of term. We will let you know ASAP if your child requires anything else. Thank you.

### Times Tables / Spelling / Reading

Little and often! Please keep working on these for a short time every day. We will be learning Week 7 words for spelling.

Don't forget to make use of **Mathletics** too, whenever possible.



#### **Date Reminders**

Y4 Production:

(3 performances)

Tuesday 27th March:

9:15am or 1:50pm

Wednesday 28th March:

9:15am

#### **Announcements**

## **IMPORTANT:**

PLEASE BE AWARE THAT, AS
PART OF THE SCHOOL
UNIFORM POLICY, CHILDREN
ARE NOT ALLOWED TO WEAR
EARRINGS OF ANY KIND.
WATCHES ARE PERMITTED, BUT
NOT BRACELETS. LONG HAIR
SHOULD BE TIED UP WITH A
SMALL ELASTIC AND/OR CLIPS
AND NAIL VARNISH IS NOT
PERMITTED.